Troy Deighton

From: Troy Deighton
Sent: Friday, 26 July 2019 1:19 PM

To:

Subject: Rixs creek continuation project air quality report- Howard Reed Letter 23/7/19
Attachments: 190723INDPIERedacted.pdf

Dear Deidre

| hope you’re well. Please be advised that the Commission’s routine practice when new information becomes
available is to publish it on its website as soon as practicable and then provide interested individuals and/or groups
seven days in which to provide written comment on that new information. | would anticipate that this will apply to
the air quality assessment report once it has been provided to the Commission. The Commission will publish a
statement on its website advising of the deadline for written comments.

Regards

Troy Deighton | Principal Public Affairs Officer

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
e: troy.deighton@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 02 9383 2127 | m: 0436 678 548 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission

FOLLOW US ON:

f Lin

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: deidre olofsson _>

Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2019 2:41 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Rixs creek continuation project air quality report- Howard Reed Letter 23/7/19

Dear IPCN

Attached letter from Howard Reed to the IPCN, from the IPCN website.

As the addendum report or assessment report for air quality will not be available until 9th August 2019,
this clearly disadvantages the general public and other departments to make clear judgement of the
material.



Therefore a request for extension of time to make a submission related to air quality and also the
assessment report by the department should be considered at the end of September 2019.

regards
Deidre





